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19th November 2021 

Nativity Wow Day 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Thursday 9th December, we will be exploring all things Nativity. We will be performing 

the songs we have been learning, exploring the story, retelling parts through role play, 

creating headdresses, plus other arts and crafts and having lots of fun as we go!  

We would like to invite your child to dress up for the day. They may choose to dress up 

as anything from The Nativity Story but please do not feel obligated to buy costumes. 

Below are suggestions for creating simple outfits for your child.  

Costumes: 

Mary, Joseph, Shepherd – dressing gown, long t-shirt, tea towel headdress  

King – paper crowns, brightly coloured clothes 

Angel – white clothes, tinsel 

Animal – fluffy pyjamas, dressing gowns  

These are just ideas so feel free to create your child’s costume in any way that you like. 

We were planning to use this day to perform a series of Nativity songs for parents too. 

However, due to the current situation it is not clear at this point whether this event will 

go ahead. If parents are unable to watch the children singing, this will be recorded and 

sent to parents. We will continue to keep you updated. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Early Years            
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